
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 29, 2023 06496-0013 

 

 

Mr. Adam Steurer, PE 

Utilities Engineer 

City of Hendersonville 

305 Williams Street 

Hendersonville, NC 28792 

 

RE: Bid Tabulation and Recommendation of Award 

City of Hendersonville WWTF Aeration Basin No. 2 Repairs and 

Rehabilitation 

 NCDEQ DWI Project No.: SRP-W-ARP-0031 

  

Mr. Steurer: 

 

On June 20, 2023 at 11:00 a.m. local time, two (2) bids were received for the City 

of Hendersonville WWTF Aeration Basin No. 2 Repairs and Rehabilitation 

project. Since three bids were not received on June 20, 2023, the bids were 

returned to the bidders unopened, and the project was readvertised. On June 28, 

2023 at 11:00 a.m. local time, two (2) bids were received and opened for the City 

of Hendersonville WWTF Aeration Basin No. 2 Repairs and Rehabilitation 

project. The low bid was submitted by IPC Structures LLC, of Hendersonville, 

NC. McKim & Creed has completed a detailed analysis of each bid submitted 

and has determined that all bids received were responsive. A certified bid 

tabulation is attached. 

McKim & Creed has evaluated the qualifications information submitted by IPC 

Structures, LLC and has determined that IPC Structures, LLC was the lowest 

responsive, responsible bidder. Per McKim & Creed’s discussions with the City 

following the bid opening, the City has determined that the alternate bid item for 

phased construction of the concrete buttress assemblies best accomplishes the 

needs of the City to complete the project with the least possible disturbance to 

the continued operation of the WWTF. As a result, the City has exercised their 

right to apply the alternate bid amount towards the total bid amount. We 

therefore recommend that the City of Hendersonville award the construction 

contract for the WWTF Aeration Basin No. 2 Repairs and Rehabilitation project to 

IPC Structures LLC, for the total bid amount of $1,290,945.00. The total bid 

amount includes the base bid amount of $1,259,445.00, plus the alternate bid 

amount of $31,500.00.  



 

 

We appreciate this opportunity to serve the City of Hendersonville and look 

forward to the successful completion of this project.  Please contact our office 

(704-841-2588) with any questions or concerns. 

Respectfully submitted, 

McKIM & CREED, Inc. 

 

 

 

 

Zachary Trammel, PE 

Project Manager 

 

Attachments: 

1. Certified Bid Tabulation 
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